
CITY OF OAKLAND PARK COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The City of Oakland Park is issuing a request for proposals (applications) from non-
profit/ public service organizations serving residents of Oakland Park to be funded 
from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) through the 
Broward County Housing Finance and Community Development Division for the 51st 
Program Year (October 1, 2025 to September 30, 2026) as follows:

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG): Approximately $30,000 may be 
available for up to two (2) non- profit/ public service organizations, minimum amount 
of $15,000 each, serving the City of Oakland Park residents. This funding availability 
is not guaranteed.

The City is also considering a City Capital Improvement Project to be funded from 
the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) through the Broward 
County Housing Finance and Community Development Division for the 51st Program 
Year (October 1, 2025 to September 30, 2026). The project selected for submission 
this year for funding is the development of Glenwood Garden Park. 

FINAL PUBLIC HEARING AND APPROVAL

The final recommendation for Capital project funding and non-profit organization 
funding will be considered by the City of Oakland Park Commissioners on April 16, 
2025, at 6:30 P.M. during the City Commission meeting which will be held in person 
and virtually.

BROWARD COUNTY’S SUBMITTAL DATE

Once the City of Oakland Park selects the projects for funding, the applications will 
be submitted by the City to the Broward County Housing Finance and Community 
Development Division, 110 NE 3rd Street, Third Floor, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301, 
on or before 12:00 Noon, EST on Monday, April 21, 2025.

Translation and/or interpretation services available upon request. If you have limited 
English Proficiency (LEP), please notify the City of Oakland Park.

Translation and/or interpretation services available upon request. If you 
have limited English Proficiency (LEP), please notify the HFD. The County’s 
Four Factor Analysis for LEP can be viewed at: chrome-extension:// 
efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcwww.broward.org/Housing/Documents/Four%20Factor%20
Analysis%20and%20LAP-ADA.pdf

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the above Oakland Park City 
Commission with respect to any matter considered at such hearing, they will need 
a record of the proceedings, and for such purpose they may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony 
and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard with respect to the above. 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special 
accommodation or an interpreter to participate in this proceeding should contact 
the City Clerk’s office at 954.630.4300 at least two days prior to the date of hearing.

Español – Por favor llame al 954-630-4300, o envíe un correo electrónico a 
publiccomments@oaklandparkfl.gov para recibir esta información en español. 

Kreyòl ayisyen - Tanpri rele 954-630-4300, oswa voye yon imèl bay 
publiccomments@oaklandparkfl.gov pou resevwa enfòmasyon sa yo an kreyòl 
ayisyen.

Renee M. Shrout, CMC 
City Clerk


